
EU Justice and Home Affairs agencies
discuss Rights Charter

It builds on the joint statement on implementing the Charter that agencies
heads signed in autumn 2019. In that statement, they committed to protect
fundamental rights in their work, to promote and raise awareness regarding
fundamental rights, and exchange practices each year.

This first annual exchange brought to the fore the diversity of experiences
and practices that agencies use to protect and promote fundamental rights. 
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